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29th June 2018 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Weekly Newsletter 

Class Attendance Award for week ending 22nd June 2018 

  Attendance Minutes Late 

First Reception 100% 30 

Second Year 2 98.9% 0 

Third Year 4 96.7% 20 

Fourth Year 1 96.2% 25 

Fifth Year 5 95.8% 110 

Sixth Year 6 95% 90 

Seventh Year 3 89.5% 15 

 
Weather 

The weather is forecast to be very hot and sunny again next week.  Therefore please 
apply suncream to your child before they come to school and send them in with a 
sunhat or cap.  Please also send them in with a small bottle of suncream so they can 
top up throughout the day. 

 
Starlight Clothing Collection 

The next clothing collection is on Tuesday 17th July 2018.  You can drop your bags of clothes anytime 
up to this date and we can store them at school. 

 
GDPR 

Please return your GDPR form to the school office as soon as possible.   
 

Uniform Order 
Remember to place your uniform orders for September.  Mrs Towers will try and get all orders ready 
before we break up for the summer on Wednesday 25th July, however, the school will be open on 
Monday 3rd September for uniform collection.  Payment is cheque or cash only. 
 

St Bert’s Summer Fun Day Sunday 29th July 1pm – 4.30pm 
St Bert’s are holding a fun day in the church garden on Sunday 29th July.  There will be Meerkats and 
other animals; circus skills to learn and a magic show.  There will be BBQ food on sale, games, crafts 
to try and various stalls. Free entry. 
 

KS2 Musical Showcase 
Tuesday 17th July.  Performance times 10am and 1.30pm.  Tickets on sale for £1 each from the school 
office. 
 
Thank you for all your support. 
 
Kind regards 

 
Miss P Newman 
Headteacher  

http://www.windmillhill.school/

